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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

IMPERIAL FAMILY OF CHOSEN DONATES $100,000 TO LACC 
 
WHO: The Imperial Family of Chosen is donating $100,000 to support the Korean 
Program at Los Angeles City College (LACC). LACC is hosting an event where the 

Imperial Family will deliver the first part of the fund and announce the new partnership.  
 
PROGRAM ATTENDEES: 

  

 • LACC President Dr. Mary Gallagher 

 • Imperial Family of Chosen, Danny Im  

 • Education Consul, General Consulate of Republic of Korea in LA, Hayoung  

    Choi 

 • Director of Korean Cultural Center Los Angeles, Sangwon Jung 

 • Colleen Oinuma, Deputy District Director and Scheduler, Rep. Adam Schiff’s  

    office 

 • Kenneth Ahn, Deputy Director of Outreach, Rep. Karen Bass’s Office 

 • William Lopez, Field Representative, CA State Senator Maria Elena Durazo’s   

    Office 

 • George Hakopiants, Field Representative, LA City Councilmember Mitch  

    O’Farrell’s Office 

  
WHY: The donation will support scholarships for LACC Korean studies students and 
expenses for events related to the Korean program in the future.   

 
WHAT:  The event will also provide an opportunity to announce a new statue of King Sejong, 
the inventor of the Korean alphabet, to be installed on the LACC campus in Fall 2022.  
   
WHEN:  11am,  Tuesday April 26, 2022 

 
 WHERE:  Los Angeles City College    

  855 N. Vermont Avenue  
  Los Angeles, CA  90029 

   



  Camino Theater portico/Tent 
 

 
PARKING: Street parking can be found on Heliotrope Avenue or park in Lot 4. 
 
 

 


